
ikon 

From: Susan F. Shultz [susanshullz@ssaexec.comj 

Sent: Thursday, May 20, 2004 7:35 PM 

To: Director - FASB 

Subject: Expensing options 

Letter of Comment No: ;) "~3 
File Reference: 1102-100 

I believe it is important that we expense options in the interest of transparency and good governance. If they have a value, it should be 
reflected in the accounting. 

Susan F. Shultz 
SSA Executive Search International, Ltd. 
4350 East Camelback Road, Suite B200 
Phoenix, Arizona 85018 

480-998-1744 sshultz@ssaexec.com 
Please see The Board Book (AMACOM) at www.ssaexec.COIIl 
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